From: Ron Niemi [mailto:ron@woodardbayworks.com]

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2015 10:19 AM

To: 'Todd Stamm' <tstamm@ci.olympia.wa.us> ) '

Cc: 'Joseph Rehberger' <jrehberger@cascadialaw.com>

Subject: Medela Hearing Examiner Decision - please enter into the Planning Commission Record

Good Morning Todd,

Please enter the attached HE Decision on Medela into the record for the Planning Commission
public meeting held Monday evening, August 3.

This decision is material to the proposed Annual Comprehensive Plan Amendments of 2015;
specifically the recommendation to reclassify 9™ Avenue SE from Local Access to Neighborhood
Collector.

Thank you and have a great weekend,

Ron Niemi | President | Woodard Bay Works Inc.
A Minority Business Enterprise
(360) 545-3759
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